
  
 
 
 
 

July 29, 2016 
 
 
Mr. John E. Wietzke 
Niobrara Valley Consultants LLC 
P.O. Box 50 
Valentine, Nebraska  69201 
 
SUBJECT:  CORRECTED COPY OF AMENDMENT NO. 01, NRC LICENSE NO. 26-27699-01 
 
Please find enclosed a corrected copy of Amendment No. 01 to NRC License No. 26-27699-01, 
changing the expiration date to August 31, 2021.  We noted that the expiration date on your 
renewed license issued August 10, 2011 was not correct during an audit of your docket file.   
We have also updated the format of your license so it does not resemble the August 20, 2011 
version.  Even though the terms and conditions of your license were not changed, please review 
this license carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions.  You can contact me at 
817-200-1455 if you have any questions about this license. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

Vivian H. Campbell, Chief 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
 
Docket:  030-35692 
License:  26-27699-01 
 
Enclosure:  As stated



 
 


